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Dear parents and carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and you have managed to have a restful summer holiday. 

 
I want to take this opportunity to welcome new and existing families to Busy as Bees. We have 
been busy with our final preparations as we are getting ready to welcome all our children back 
next Wednesday 6th September 2023. 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

5th Sept 2023 - INSET DAY 

6th Sept 2023 - Start of term 

23rd - 27th Oct 2023 - HALF TERM 

30th Oct 2023 - Start of term 

21st Dec 23 – 5th Jan 24 - CHRISTMAS BREAK 

 
2024 

 
8th Jan 24 - Start of term 

12th - 16th Feb 24 - HALF TERM 

19th Feb 24 - Start of term 

29th March 2024                           -                     Good Friday 

1st Apr - 12th Apr 2024 - EASTER BREAK 

15th Apr 24 - Start of term 

27th May – 31st May 2024 - HALF TERM 

3rd June 2024 - Start of term
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 23rd July 24 - End of term 

24th July 24 - INSET DAY 

 

 
CONCERNS, SUGGESTIONS OR ADVISE 

 

We are committed to providing quality service to children and families in our community. If 
you have any feedback or suggestions, please speak to a member of staff or send an email 
to us. 

 

PAYMENTS 
 
As previously informed last term, we have decided to make changes to our charges 
structure in line with the cost of living. Our new charges are available online and effective 
from this term. All parents and carers are reminded that payment is required on or before 
the date of invoice. 
 
TAPESTRY 

 

To all our new parents please look out for login details for tapestry in your email, this is used 
to monitor the progress of your child. If you have any technical issues or queries regarding 
tapestry, please contact us via email admin@busyasbeesnursery.co.uk 

 
 
 
 

Our website-www.busyasbeesnursery.co.uk 
Instagram- @busyasbeesnursery 

Facebook-busyasbees forest hill 

mailto:admin@busyasbeesnursery.co.uk
http://www.busyasbeesnursery.co.uk/
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